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November 1, 2019

The Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development
Dislocated Worker Unit

PO Box 7972

Madison, WI 53707

RE: Update - Notice of Business Closing

Dear Members of the Dislocated Worker Unit:

We previously sent you notification of the plant closing in a WARN letter dated June 24, 2019.
We stated in that letter that we would update you if the closing date changed, The closing date
will now be November 15, 2019, '

If you have any questions concerning this letter, you may contact me at (262) 354-1345.
Sincerely,

f WM}%\

Manica J. Bottom
Regional Human Resources Manager




